
  

 

 

 

 

 

The United Tegaru Youth in North America (UTYNA) would like to announce the launch of its 

new website, www.utyna.org. UTYNA was established on a platform that recognized the need 

to strength social contentedness, cultural awareness/exchange, philanthropy, and community 

engagement among members of Tegaru youth in the U.S. and beyond. Therefore, the 

organization’s new website provides one mechanism to push this mission forward.   

 

More specifically, utyna.org offers a more comprehensive understanding of the organization’s 

overall mission and purpose. The website will also provide updated information on news, events, 

and projects being led by the organization. Thus, we call on all interested parties to visit our 

website and provide their feedback.  

 

 

Sincerely,   

Zenebe, Aregawi   

(UTYNA Board Chairman)  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

United Tegaru Youth of North America 

http://www.utyna.org/

